
DON’T DEPORT BABIES, CHILDREN AND THEIR FAMILIES TO NAURU 
PETITION 

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the House of Representatives 

44 children including 25 babies born to asylum seekers in Australia are at risk of removal to Nauru following the Asylum 
Caseload Legacy Bill becoming law. Their removals are being arranged by Immigration Minister Scott Morrison, despite his 
claim that he wants children released from detention. There is a court injunction to delay removals until January 30, 2015 but 
already one six month old baby and her family have been forcibly removed from Perth to Darwin in preparation for removal 
to Nauru. The babies and families would join 167 children already caged on Nauru. 

We the undersigned call on the government to: 
• Not send any asylum seeker children offshore 
• Immediately bring all families and children back from Nauru, as the first step to ending detention for 

refugees completely 
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Return to the Refugee Action Collective PO Box 578, Carlton South, Vic 3053. 


